

Dear Colleagues,

Wishing all of our sector colleagues, students and graduates, a very Happy Easter! Try not to eat too many delicious Easter eggs!

In case you missed it, we are scheduled to commence a short Advocacy CPD course in April and the application centre is closing on Tuesday, April 22.



## Certificate in Empowerment & Advocacy - applications closing soon!

This 8-week, professional development OTC accredited course in Empowerment and Advocacy equips the practitioner with the knowledge, skills and competencies to support people with disabilities in empowering themselves on a day-to-day basis, thus facilitating their own plan for their future.

More course details can be found <u>HERE</u> Final call for online applications is April 22nd.

## The OTC is of the sector, for the sector!

Best wishes, Conor 086 0756580 (9am - 5pm please) cmurray@opentrainingcollege.com

> OTC, Willowfield Park, Goatstown, Dublin 14 Tel: 01-2988544 Email: <a href="mailto:info@opentrainingcollege.com">info@opentrainingcollege.com</a>

